
FAQ n.19282

FAQs:
Opportunities for graduates, Recruitment

Question:
I have been offered to take part in the Junior Qualification or Traineeship programme.
Can I postpone the starting date to a later period?

Answer:
To ensure a smooth management of the programme, all participants are requested to start at
the date indicated in the offer letter. Only in exceptional cases it may be possible to postpone
the starting date.

Last updated:
14/03/2023

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/nl/faq/19282
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